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November 21, 2023  

Addendum No. 1 
 
 

Request for Proposals ES-23-24 
Cell Two Logging 

Foothills Boulevard Regional Landfill 
 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted, and coordinated with all other parts of 
the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of the 
Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to RFP ES-23-24 released November 10, 2023 
 
Question 1: I just have a question about the snow-clearing duties for the RFP at the Prince George Foothills 

landfill. Are the snow-clearing duties to the staging areas the responsibility of the contractor?  
 
Answer 1:  Upon receiving six (6) inches of snow or more the Regional District will arrange for snow clearing to the 

staging areas.   
 

 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this Addendum No. 1 in our RFP submission. 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 
 
________________________________ 
Date 

 
Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 

 
 

 
Darwin Paton 
Environmental Services Technologist 
Phone: 250-960-4400  
Email: dpaton@rdffg.bc.ca  

http://www.rdffg.bc.ca/
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